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School Newsletter

Dear Parents/Guardians
Our School Newsletter is sent out via an email, fortnightly on a Wednesday.  Paper copies of the newsletter will no longer be sent home as in previous years, but will be available if you do not have an internet connection. 
You need to let us know: 

· your email address (send us an email via admin@krugerss.eq.edu.au or fill in the form below) or 

· that you want a paper copy (fill in the form below).

This electronic version of the newsletter, coming to you via email and also through our school website each fortnight, means there is less paper wastage and is always readily available.   Please note the school website is being redeveloped and will be closed off shortly.  
It is important that you get the newsletter as it is our way to let you know what’s going on at school.  I encourage you to register your email details online by visiting the link:  http://www.schoolzine.com.au/secure/krugerss2921/ or by filling in your details below and returning the slip to the school office. 
For those families who do not have internet connection, the newsletter will be available in paper copy. Please fill in the form below.
If you are already receiving the school newsletter, please disregard this letter.

Kind regards
Mr Patrick Bruck
Principal
(---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------

Register for our School E-Newsletter
There is no limit to the amount of email addresses per household. 
Why not get a newsletter at home, at work and send one to a relative!

Child’s Name:  __________________________


Class:   ______

	First Name:
	First Name:

	Last Name:
	Last Name:

	Email:
	Email:

	First Name:
	First Name:

	Last Name:
	Last Name:

	Email:
	Email:


NO INTERNET – Please provide a hard copy of the school newsletter.   Yes / No (Please circle)
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